
The Case for Continuous Open
Source Management

Speakers from Black Duck Software and Wolters
Kluwer  will  be  presenters  in  a  webinar
addressing  key  open  source  security  and
management  questions.

The complimentary event will be Wednesday, March 22, at 11
a.m. Eastern time.

Speakers will be Bob Genshaft, Director Strategic Programs at
Wolters Kluwer, and Black Duck’s VP and General Manager On-
Demand Audits Phil Odence.

“Companies  are  constantly  seeking  ways  to  ensure  their
application  code  is  secure  and  effectively  managed.  For
example,  M&A  acquirers  conduct  one-time  code  audits  on
companies  they  are  buying  to  avoid  legal,  operational  or
security pitfalls. Other organizations are proactive, using an
an ongoing solution to make sure their application code is
secure and well managed on a day-to-day basis. Increasingly,
many companies are opting to use both approaches,” Black Duck
says in a release.

Topics will include:

When is it appropriate to conduct an audit?
When should your company consider an ongoing solution?
What are the benefits of doing both?

Register for the webinar.
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